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21st June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The final few weeks of term are approaching swiftly, as always it is busy at EWS.  There are some important events 
and changes happening over the next few weeks, with further details below. 
 
Timetable 
The timetable will change on July 4th with all students having a new timetable and Year 9 starting their option 
choices; this timetable will be similar to the one on their return to school after the summer break. There are 
increased hours in Science at Key stage 4 (years 9 and 10) to allow for Triple Science to be studied by those students 
we assess to be suitable for this course.  Science staff will communicate more details about this at the start of the 
next academic year. 
 
Catch-Up Intervention 
We will be running some catch-up intervention sessions over the last few weeks of term; these include Science days 
for Year 8 and Year 10, Maths drop-down days for Year 10 and English days for Year 9. Parents of students involved 
in these days will be contacted with more details. 
 
Visits 
We have a year 9 Battlefields trip going out to Belgium this week as well as UCAS trip for year 12 students. 
 
Work experience 
Year 10 and 12 students will be out for work experience during the last week of term, please speak to your child’s 
head of year if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Last day of term/Sports Day 
The last day of term is Friday 22nd July, we will be having our Sports day in the morning and students will be 
dismissed at 1.30pm.  Transport companies have been notified. 
 
Behaviour system 
We have been working with our partner school in London (Ashmole Academy) to review our systems. This year we 
amended the policy to include a senior leadership detention on a Friday after school.  However, after trialling this we 
will be making further changes.  Mr Brennan will email with further details. 
 
Further communication 
I will email again during the last week of term with details of the start of term arrangements, as well as starters and 
leavers for next year.  Mr Brennan will also email with details of changes to the pastoral system at the school. 
  
Yours Sincerely 
  
 
 
 
Mrs S Matharu, Headteacher 
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